
 
 
Thank you, St. Thomas More! 
 
Your Advent by Candlelight event was so beautiful.  From adoring Jesus in the 
Blessed Sacrament together to the wonderful food and fellowship, we were so 
touched by your warm welcome! 
 
We loved meeting those of you we didn’t know before and visiting with those of you 
with already know and love.  You are our kind of people!  We would love to invite 
you to join our Bellator Society.   
 
Come visit our Bellator Scriptor Blog.  Listen to our weekly Bellator Colloquium 
Podcast wherever you get your podcasts.  Follow us on everything social—Facebook, 
Instagram, Twitter. . .we even have a Spotify channel that we fill with music meant to 
fill your ears with all the good stuff. 
 

You can link to all of our content from our website 
www.BellatorSociety.com 

 
Please, scroll down on our Bellator Society homepage to subscribe to our email list.  
We consider it an honor to be invited into your inbox and only send quality emails to 
update you on what’s going on at Bellator Society every so often!  We want to stay in 
touch! 
 
If you enjoyed our talk at Advent by Candlelight, you will feel right at home in our 
Bellator Society.  

 Love, Tracy Eddy and Fran Jaeger      


